From: Frew Long
Sent: 27 January 2019 14:32
To: Keen, Alyce
Subject: 8 Frognal Lane, Application 2018-6025-NEW

Dear Ms Keen,

| have received a letter from Mr Kirk, who's the freeholder of 8 Frognal Lane, regarding erecting a
floor on the roof of this building.

I’'m the leaseholder of_FrognaI Lane. | have objection to this plan as the Frognal
Lane is in the Conservation Area of Hampstead.

Moreover, the only access to the roof of the building is from inside the 2nd floor flat.
Kind regards,

Forough S Long
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